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Meeting Date: December 14, 2017
2

Meeting Location: ~ C.0. A. 55 West Main St.

Members & Staff Present:  Beth Rossi, Kathy Eno, Carol McLaughlin, Joan DeCosta, Ruth Schnmder
Robyn Lovering, Judy Leroux

Visitors: Bill Byrnes,
Drew Myers

The meeting was called to order at 3:30 PM  and adjourned at 4:40 PM

Minutes from the  11/9/2017 Meeting were reviewed & Approved as written.

SECRETARY’S REPORT; Approved by Joan and seconded by Ruth

TREASURER'S REPORT: Will be reviewed at next months meeting.

General Fund:
Formula Grant:
Gift Account:
Revolving Account:

Approved by
OLD BUSINESS:

Thanks to Ruth Schneider and Carol Cord for tastefully decorating the Center for the
Christmas season.

December vacation coverage was addressed and volunteers acquired. Thank you all!

The floor cleaning was again discussed and action will be taken to provide answers.

NEW BUSINESS:

The Men’s Home Alone Group is giving support to all that are interested.

Volunteers are needed for kilchen events. Reinforcements are needed to aid the desk
volunteer.

There will be a Crafi Fee for all activities that require that the presenter receives

compensation. The Norton Friends Group, offered to pay for the supplies needed at these
sessions. Thank you, Bill and the Friends!



—

The Fact Finding Committee is awaiting the decision of suitability of 2 other proposed plots
of land. The Conservation Committee and Town Hall will examine these lots for

dryness and acreage. RECEIVED
DIRECTOR’S REPORT: s 22 Pk 2u

All Human Service needs are at high point at this time of year.

The Fitness Classes are being well attended. -

An aspiring Eagle Boy Scout, has volunteered to paint the exterior of the Center, in the
Spring. We will supply the paint.

The parking situation is still a problematic affair. The winter weather, lack of spaces, and
distance from the rear parking area will pose many safety issues. Hopefully, the highway
department , school department and the Seniors can reach a satisfactory solution.
Everyone... Please be Carefull!!

Thank you all for the multitude of mittens , hats and scarves. Many needy will be warmer this
winter because of your generosity..

Thank you Ray, for cleaning out and organizing the Equipment shed.

Maryann Dempsey is coordinating gifis for the Seniors.

The Mansfield Bank wishes to help us supply meals to the Seniors.

So many caring people have come to our aid for this wonderfil Christmas Season.
THANKS !

OPEN SESSION:
120 people are attending the Friends Christmas Party at the Chateau. Enjoy!

Please attend the next Friend’s meeting, with Ralph Steffinelli appraising all our many
freasures..

The next meeting will be January 11, 2017

Meeting dismissed at 4:40PM

Minutes submitted by :
Carol Mc Laughlin

Minutes Approved by Committee on:  , ----- -/- é{ -Z---"F--—-- ---
('\.
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Chairman Signature .




